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MCGILL UNIVERSITY
FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

Deer.19th.1924.Montreal,Office of the dean

Sir Arthur Gurrie, G. G .11. G. , K. G .B. , LL. D. , 
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Referring to your letter of Deer. 17th., may 1 say 

suggestion regarding the proposed Committee to neep in 

work in Mathematics and certain other Departments

of subjects under the name of Mechanics should

The group in

that ray

touch the

was that the group

he represented,and not Mechanical engineering.

includes Strength of Materials and Hydraulics, as wellquestion

as Mechanics itself, and is basic to all the engineering courses.

If this is right I would suggest Professor Brown as 

the representative on the Committee. He has already done much to 

instruction in Mechanics and Mathematics closerbring the
together and is heartily in sympathy with the closest co-operation

in this respect.

Yours faithfully,
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